
Primary school
application workshop
for parents and carers
If your child was born between 1 September 2019
and 31 August 2020 they will be starting school in
September 2024. 

Applications for primary school places opens 
on 1 November 2023 and closes 15 January 
2024. If you would like some advice and
information about the application process, 
come along to one of our free parent 
workshops. 

Email laura.clawson@buckinghamshire.gov.uk
to register your interest.

familyinfo.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/familysupport
For more information please visit

Mapledean Family
Centre Plus

22 November 2023
10:30am to 12noon

Southcourt Family
Centre Plus 

24 November 2023
12:30pm to 2pm

Newtown Family
Centre Plus

27 November 2023
10:30am to 12noon

mailto:laura.clawson@buckinghamshire.gov.uk
https://familyinfo.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/familysupport/

